ENGLISH PARK REDEVELOPMENT: PROGRESS REPORT

The Committee received a report from Kevin Mara (City Solutions) on progress with the English Park
redevelopment project.

He advised that the construction was now complete, with the pavilion and all the hard landscaping
works having been completed in accordance with the contract documents. Work on the development
of the pitch would continue over the next two months. He advised that the project had been completed
on time and under budget, with the contractor having been granted an extension of five working days
as a result of wet weather.

Members of the Committee requested the staff involved with this project to pursue the possible
landscaping of the site with more colourful evergreen and deciduous flowering trees and shrubs, in full
or partial replacement of the existing native grasses and flaxes.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


